Chamberlin Free Public Library
Board of Trustees Meeting, September 9, 2019

Present were Deb Spratt, Dick Bickford, Stephanie Cassidy, Paula Miller, and
Charles Brault.

Review of the minutes from July 8, 2019, was read and approved.

The Treasurer’s report was read and approved. Charlie said we maybe short for
cleaning, but everything else is good. He is buying supplies from Special Account.

Circulation showed an upswing in July, as more people were using the library.
Summer reading program had more people this year.

Dick asked if system was running OK. Charlie said he has remote access to the
computers so if there is a problem he can fix it.

ILL (inter library loan) is about ready to come back on line. The board approved
a baby changing station for $211, from Special Account, and smocks to use for
arts and crafts.

Dick asked what the library does at Christmas. The library offers space for the
tree lighting and Santa, and also provides cider.

Charlie said we need to begin working on next year’s budget. He will draw up a
draft for us to go over at the next meeting.

A request to hold a small Shakespeare at the library in December, and Charlie is
waiting to hear back from them. Charlie is investigating other programs.
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Our next meeting is October +4; 2019. Meeting adjourned.

Paula Miller
Secretary



